

Hermitage Academy
Waldridge Lane
Chester-le-Street
DH2 3AD

0191 388 7161 enquiries@hermitageacademy.co.uk www.hermitageacademy.co.uk

5<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

## Kielder Observatory trip reminder - Thursday 11th January 2024

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, warm clothing and a waterproof coat. Any questions, please contact the school before 11<sup>th</sup> January 2024.

Students will return to the school gates at approximately 8:45pm. Please refrain from parking on the turning circle outside of school upon pick-up to allow the coach access to the school gates.

Kind regards,

Mr Lloyd **Trip Leader** 

